[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleagues 

Primary Eyecare North Yorkshire & Humber Ltd CORRS service 
 IMPORTANT FOR ACTION
Following the assessment of the submission I am delighted to inform you that Primary Eyecare North Yorkshire & Humber Ltd have qualified at this stage of the process pending conditions precedent, mobilisation and contract award.
We have had a meeting with East Riding of Yorkshire CCG commissioners this morning and will be working to get everything set up for the service to start delivering the contract on the 1st April 2014. 
In order for the commissioners to write the contract for the company to sign, we need to give them a realistic idea of which providers will be looking to provide the contract.  
This letter is to ask you to indicate whether your practice is interested in offering the CORRS service for EAST YORKS patients in April 2014 -15.  There is some quality assurance that you will need to evidence before the contract can be awarded, including completion of the WOPEC pears distance learning package and achieving Quality in optometry level 2, I will be offering assistance with support of the LOC, to guide you through the process.  (If you haven’t asked for a code to access the WOPEC package please let me know and I will be pleased to assist.)  
In order for the company to meet the IM&T requirements of the Standard NHS contract there will be a slight reduction in fee, passed on directly to our subcontractor Webstar, However at this stage I am unable to give the definitive fee until further discussions have taken place.  
Please can I ask you to give me an indication of your intentions as soon as possible?  I need to give details to the commissioner by Thursday 13th February 

Please email lisabarker888@gmail.com 
Please provide the following 
Name and Address of practice ……………………………………
Practitioner(s) Name …………………………………………………
NHS.net email address ……………………………………………….
Alternative email address ………………………………………….
Telephone contact ……………………………………………………..
Is anyone in the practice a member of the Royal College of Optometrists?  …………………………

Kindest regards
Lisa Barker 
Primary Eyecare Development Manager 




